

October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Halloween Treats at Grange Juniors

To celebrate the spooky season, FOGS will be selling Halloween treat bags at the Junior school for £3.

These will be delivered to the children in class on Tuesday 31st October.

Please follow the link below to pre order yours now -

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofgrangeschools/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=69270

Please inform us in the additional comments section on booking if your child has any allergies or dietary requirements.

Best wishes

FOGS Juniors Team

